
	
  
	
  

 
 
 
 
Lamborghini Blancpain Super Trofeo Paul Ricard 
Statement 4 
 
 
 
Sant’Agata Bolognese, Tuesday July 02, 2013.  Automobili Lamborghini today confirmed that 
Autocarrozzeria Imperiale driver Andrea Solimè, who was injured in a racing incident at the Paul 
Ricard circuit in France on Sunday, will be discharged from hospital this evening to travel home. 
 
 

- Ends - 
 
 
 
For further information, please contact Raffaello Porro, Director of Communications & External Relations, 
Automobili Lamborghini t +39 335 10 15 456 
 
 
  
 
 
	
  


